
Town of Rye Legal Notice 

 

The Supervisors of the Checklist will hold a session for the correction of the checklist on Friday, 

October 6, 2023, from 7:00 to 7:30 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall Annex, 500 Washington Rd.  This 

session will be the last chance for corrections and party changes before the presidential primary.  

The date of the primary has not yet been determined by the NH Secretary of State.   

 

Supervisors of the Checklist 

Sally King 

Madeline Chichester 

Karen Oliver 


